SOLICITATION FOR BIDS

The City of Grove is soliciting bids for janitorial services for city owned properties. The bids shall
be a monthly flat rate. All SEALED BIDS shall be marked “Janitorial Services” and must be received
in the office of the City Clerk on or before Wednesday, April 2, 2025, by 9:00 AM. Mail or hand
deliver bids to City of Grove — 1201 NEO Loop — Grove, OK 74344 - Attention City Clerk, Laura
Davila. No electronic bids will be accepted. A site visit is required. Contact Craig Criger, Buildings
and Grounds Superintendent, 918-964-1919 to obtain Bid Specifications and schedule a site visit.
The City of Grove reserves the right to reject any and all bids.

Laura Davila
City Clerk

Published in the Grove Sun March 7 and 14, 2025.

Posted at City Hall and on the website www.cityofgroveok.gov on March 7 — 14, 2025 at
9 a.m. by Laura Davila, City Clerk.




